
VETERANS OF THE BATTLE OF THE BULGE

The Veterans of the Battle of 
the Bulge was organized to 

honor the Americans who 
served in The Battle of The 

Bulge and to remember 
those who never made it 

home. VBOB is a non-profit 
educational organization 

which does not engage in 
either political, lobbying, or 

propaganda activities.

Those who were in this 
historical battle never 
forgot. Let us recall it 
together and make it 

memorable for all time.

Inquiries and Correspondence:

Dedicated to Commemorating The Battle o f The Bulge 
December 16, 1944 - January 25, 1945

FLORIDA SOUTHEAST CHAPTER (62)

Feb 28/05
LTC Steven McGonagle 
Providence College 
Providence, RI 02918

Hello Steve:

Just a note to tell you I am alive and well! We 
had our 60th Anniversary luncheon meeting this past 
December and it was attended by 357 
people..including 30 soldiers from Iraq( with their 
families) as our guests. They received a standing 
ovation.

The 26th Division has a magazine that comes out 4 
times a year. The enclosed ad will be appearing for 
the remainder of this year.

We all have feelings about Providence College. I
would welcome the opportunity to speak to your 
cadets and talk about 1944 and what happened to us 
when we left PC. I did receive a call from Cadet 
Morales who extended an invitation to come up on 
Nov 11th..but we leave for Fla on Oct 10th every year. 
Annette and I will be up north from May 15th to Oct 
10th...we do not need another ceremony...we just 
want to walk around and speak with your cadets.
Our Best to Marianne

george

anette

George Fisher:  
chapter Pres. 




